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I N T E R E S T :  

¶ August adoptions trip 

¶ Many fantastic things 

arrived from kind peo-

ple in the UK. Thank 

you to everyone who 

sent things for the 

dogs, the cats and the 

family and to people 

who posted parcels to 

us directly. 

¶ More rescue dogs and 

a rescue cat. 

¶ Thank you to the Dutch 

team for representing 

RSDR and raising funds 

at the sphoekdag in 

Holland. 

¶ A busy day when the vet 

came to neuter 10  of 

our male dogs. 

¶ Please support and 

sponsor Craig Cooper  

who is doing a 100 mile 

bike ride to raise funds 

for RSDR. 

¶ RIP little Astra who 

wasnõt with us for many 

days but was still loved 

and missed.  

¶ Many dogs are still 

unsponsored and we 

are even more in need 

of donations  to cover 

overheads  for the 

shelter/building. Please 

help if you can.  
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Nine of our lovely dogs left us in August. Scruffy, Olga, Sheba, Jackson, Spencer and Kayla 

have all been adopted and Becks, Georgie and Porgey are all being fostered. Becks is with Mari-

an  and her family who is one of our dutch team members and Georgie and Porgey are with Doris 

who is a very experienced foster carer.  All dogs are doing well and are happy in their new  

homes. 

Kayla, Scruffy and Jackson with their new families at the adoption meeting in Holland. 

Pet chauffeurs brought with them some of the parcels and things that had been collected in the 

UK. There were so many lovely things for the dogs, cats and the family. Pictured below are just 

a few of the things that we received for the dogs. There are more pictures on the Facebook  

RSDR fan page. Thank you to everyone who collected and sent parcels.  We are very grateful 

to you. 



One night at around 12.30 am, the dogs started barking. We went out to investigate and heard a 

young dog yapping outside of the fence. Someone had dumped four young pups and they were 

hiding under the car. The pups were all quite scared and it took a while to get them. Ciela, CB, 

Astra and Annie were all very thin and dirty. The pups were given their prima dog vaccination but 

sadly Annie and Ciela must have already picked up a nasty infection. Astra passed away but after 

days of nursing, Ciela made a recovery. CB, Annie and Ciela have now been microchipped and 

had the first of their course of vaccinations.  

Leah was actually rescued in July but missed out from last months 

newsletter. Leah was just under four months old when she made 

her way down from the forest and started hanging around near a factory, looking for scraps of food. She 

was very scared and wouldnõt let anyone approach her. Tony started to put food down for her and after a 

while she would recognize the car and run over to be fed. Tony hated leaving her as she would run about 

on a busy road and every day he dreaded finding that she had been hit by a car. He worked hard for 

weeks to get her trust but she still wouldnõt take the step of actually being touched. One day we were 

feeding her and a man from the factory came out and was talking to us. He had already asked us to 

take her as he was also worried about her being killed. While Leah was eating, the man managed to 

quickly grab her and Tony got her in a cage.  

Leah now shares a pen with Shyanne and Lisa who have been a great calming influence on her. Leah 

does come to be fussed and can be very affectionate but despite having been vaccinated and micro-

chipped, she still isnõt confident enough to be put up for adoption. 

Luke spotted a very thin,young  hunting  dog outside the house gate so went out to feed him. 

The dog who was covered in sores, was very hungry but also desperate for attention. When 

Tony arrived home, he  was crying and scratching at the gate to get in. He was then all over 

Tony and just didnõt want to be left alone. Tony brought him to the shelter. He has now been 

castrated, had his first vaccination and been microchipped. Roly  is a very friendly boy and 

under a year old. He will soon be available for adoption. 

A mayor from an 

outlying village 

turned up at the house and asked Tony to take 3 pups that 

were about 4 months old. The pups were feral dogs from 

the village, that they had managed to catch.  Tony was 

trying to explain that we had no room but when the van 

doors were opened and he saw the terrified dogs tied up 

with wire, he couldnõ;t refuse. If he hadnõt taken them, no doubt the dogs would have 

been killed. The three dogs Dusty, Connor and Dot are at the house as we just have no room for them at the shelter. They havenõt 

been microchipped or vaccinated yet as they are still very scared and it would be too traumatic for them. 

Maude is a little feral cat. She had kittens some time ago but they have all grown up enough to go their own ways.  Maude was 

brought to us because she has somehow sustained an injury to her front leg and being unable 

to hunt, she had resorted to eating corn and other vegetables from peopleõs gardens. Not hap-

py about this, people in the village had been chasing her off and threatened that they would 

shoot her. Maude was very scared when she first arrived , but now loves a fuss. Her leg isnõt 

broken but she still isnõt using it properly. The vet thinks that maybe she has chipped a bone in 

it and that eventually she may start using it again. 
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